CERTIFICATE OF
COMPLETION

Presented by
Society of American Military Engineers
Tulsa Post

This certifies that

was in attendance at the Tulsa SAME Monthly post meeting and tour held on
September 20, 2016 at the Tulsa River Parks Pavilion at 41° and Riverside in Tulsa,
Oklahoma. This tour discussed the technical issues relevant to the engineering
profession as outlined below. Speakers may double the PDHs for their topic.

Tour: Site Construction Update and tour for “A Gathering Place for Tulsa”
Speaker: John Blickensderfer, Guy Engineering Services

Construction activities for the site of “A Gathering Place for Tulsa” are currently well
underway and are on target for completion by the December 2017. A Gathering Place
for Tulsa will transform nearly 100 acres of Tulsa’s waterfront along the Arkansas River
into a dynamic and active space. A Gathering Place for Tulsa will blend nature with an
urban setting providing Tulsans and visitors more space to play, relax and gather
together along the river. The park, centrally located, will include features such as a lodge,
boathouse, nature walks, two land bridges connecting the two sides of river parks,
sporting areas and a pond.

Total PDH Credits: 2 PDH
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Lars Ostervold
2016 President
SAME Tulsa Post




